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August 2, 2006 
 
 
Mr. Greg S. Newton 
Environmental Health & Safety Manager 
Onyx Environmental Services, L.L.C. 
5736 West Jefferson Street 
Phoenix, Arizona 85043 
 
 
Dear Mr. Newton: 
 
 The purpose of this letter is to forward a copy of the executed Short Form Consent Order, 
OGC #06-1307-37-HW concerning Onyx Environmental Services, L.L.C. facility located in 
Tallahassee, Florida.  Thank you for your quick response to the Department’s proposed 
resolution of this matter. 
 
 The Consent Order has one condition, which is payment of civil penalties in the amount 
of $40,950, along with $1,500 to reimburse the Department costs, for a total of $42,450 within 
60 days of signing the Consent Order. 
 
 If you have any questions, please contact Jim Byer, Hazardous Waste Section Supervisor, 
at (850) 595-8360, extension 1253 or via e-mail at James.Byer@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Michael S. Kennedy, P.G. 
Program Administrator 
Waste Management 

 
MSK:jbl 
Encl: Consent Order OGC #06-1307-37-HW 
cc:   FDEP Office of Counsel General 
 
 
 
 

"More Protection, Less Process" 
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